
St Mary’s News
Welcome back to the last part of the summer term.  Summer 1  was an incredibly busy 
time  at school –if you blinked you definitely missed it!!  As we gear ourselves up for the 
last part of the school  year we can look forward to some sizzling school trips,  super 
sports, marvellous music and much much more.  I’m looking forward to seeing  you at 
some of these events.

9th June 2023

Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs)
Year 2 and 6 were absolutely superb during their exams.   They’ve worked incredibly hard 
and approached each test with confidence, vigour and a determined attitude.  They 
demonstrated resilience and were fantastic at using and applying their knowledge.    We 
were grateful for everyone’s good wishes and prayers and now we await the results!

Y5 visit the Science Museum.
Y5 had a wonderful time at the Science Museum– they thoroughly enjoyed their whole trip 
but the friction slides were a real hit!  Although they had a tricky journey home they were 
impeccably behaved and a credit to us all – several members of the public 
complimented the children on their superb behaviour! Well done year 5 and a huge thank 
you to all of the adults involved.

Feast Day
We  celebrated our Feast Day with a  beautiful moment in the hall where we crowned 
Mary and the faith council led us through some reflections on why Mary is so special.   It 
was a pleasure, as always, to welcome Governors and our CSEL, Mrs Seymour, who joined 
us and shared the excitement.



First Holy Communion
This weekend a number of children from across the school are making their First Holy 
Communion.  These special masses are Saturday 10th June at 6.30pm and Sunday 11th 
June at 9am at Our Lady Star of the Sea.  It would be wonderful to see some of our school 
community to celebrate with the children and their families – please keep them all in 
your prayers. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs V L McBrown 
Headteacher 

Our Father, who art in heaven,
Hallowed be thy name,
thy kingdom come, thy will be done,
on Earth as it is in Heaven.
Give us this day our daily bread,
and forgive us our trespasses 
as we forgive those who trespass against us.
And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, 

Amen

A few reminders
Please ensure that your child has a reusuable water bottle in school – we are receiving 
a lot of requests for plastic cups which is not very Eco at all!  Water bottles are availalbel 
from the school office for £1.50.
Please also remember that, as per our attendance policy, we will not authorise holidays 
during term time and will apply to the Local Authority for a penalty fine.  The policy is on 
our school website. 


